
 
From: Timothy Maloney <tmaloney@wakegov.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 5:25 PM 
To: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wakegov.com> 
Subject: RE: Open seats on BOA Advisory Committee 
 
Hi Toni, 
 
Thanks for sharing these.  I think Ms. Waddell would be a perfect candidate to consider for the 
BOA.  Please share this with the Com. Thomas. 
 
Thanks, 
Tim 
 
 
Timothy W. Maloney, PLA, ASLA 
Director 
Wake County Government 
Planning Development & Inspections 
tmaloney@wakegov.com 
919.856.6678 office 
P.O. Box 550 Raleigh, NC  27602 
wakegov.com 
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